
 

S. 
No  Name of Financial Creditor 

Total Amount 
Claimed 

Amount of claim 
under verification Remarks 

1 

Ms. Pavit kaur 
 

26,03,499 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

2 

Mr.Santokh Singh 
Takhar 
 

32,09,381 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

3 

Mrs. Inderpreetkaur & 
Mr. Rajesh Kumar & 
Mrs. Poonam Sharma 
 

2,77,79,787 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

4 

GSC Estates 
 

22,26,959 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

5 

Mr. Amit Puri 
 

2,23,88,743 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

6 

M/s Aay Kay Zee Estates 
Pvt Ltd & Mrs.Monika 
Batra & Mrs. Sunita 
Sidana 
 

6,68,49,134 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

7 

Mr. Subhash Bansal & 
Mrs. Suman Bansal 
 

3,17,13,872 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

8 

Mr. Neeraj Arora 
 

86,00,000 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

9 

Subhash Gupta & Sons 
HUF 
 

1,73,69,170 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

10 

 
 
 
Propinvest real estate 
consultants 
 

26,75,901 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

 
 
 
 
To be represented 
through AR 



11 

Ms.Anuradha Bardeja 
 

90,06,250 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

 To be represented 
through AR 

 12 

Mr.Jayshree Anand 
 

1,42,32,251 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

     

13 

Mr. Ravi Syal & Sandeep 
Sayal 
 

57,53,094 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

14 

Mr. Rameez Raja & 
Tanweer Ahmed & 
Saeed Ahmed & Lt. Mr. 
Tasfir Ahmed ( through 
legal hiers) 
 

6,22,77,041 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

15 

Sonal Gupta 
 

38,27,983 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

16 

Gauri Gupta 
 

39,54,577 
 

Amount has been 
provisionally admitted 
and is under 
verification by IRP 

To be represented 
through AR 

17 

M/s. Sage Fitness  & 
Health Private Limited 
 

Notional 
Amount rs.1 Under verification 

To be represented 
through AR 

18 

Model computers 
private limited  
 

Notional 
Amount rs.1 Under verification 

To be represented 
through AR 

19 

Model computers 
private limited  
 

Notional 
Amount rs.1 Under verification 

To be represented 
through AR 

 


